
Good afternoon, 
 

We know that you have not had to learn spellings at home yet at Knypersley, but now your 

children are zooming along with their reading and writing skills, it is time to start practising 

at home too.  

 

Each week from now on, your child will have a specific sound or phonics focus that we have 

been working on in class. You will also have a spelling rule with some words too. These will 

be on Spelling Shed each Friday. Each child's log in has been stuck in to their red home 

school links book. Please head to: 

 

https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/login 

 

EdShed 

EdShed is the 

home of The 

Literacy Shed, 

Literacy Shed 

Plus, Spelling 

Shed and 

MathShed. 

www.edshed.com 

 

Enter your child's log in and password. There will be assignments for you on the front page 
to try out. If you have any problems please let us know.  
 

We will be assessing your child's ability to apply the sound/s for that week to a variety of 

words in a weekly assessment, alongside their written English work. These will be any words 

which contain that sound. This week we have given the 'ee' sound at the end of the common 

exception words, spelt with one e - be, me, he, we, she as well as the 'i' sound with -igh. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, as we try our new spelling approach. If you have any 

questions please do not hesitate to ask. 

 

Many Thanks, 
 

 
Year One Team xx 
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